
 
 
 
 
 
June 2011 

 
Dear Parents,   
 
        The First Grade Team welcomes you and your child to this exciting grade!  
It will be a fun-filled year as we learn to read, write and count. 
 
        Below is a list of school supplies your child will need to begin the school 
year.  We ask that you purchase these over the summer and have your child 
bring them in on the first day of school.  Please label all of these items with your 
child’s name. 
 

 Pencil box (No bigger than 5” X 8”) 
 One marble cover composition notebook 
 Three boxes of sixteen crayons 
 Twenty- four plain yellow #2 pencils – please sharpen two to start 

 Seven small  or  four large solid glue sticks 

 Two Expo dry erase markers – any color 
 Two folders with pockets 
 One soft pink eraser 
 Two boxes of tissues 
 One pair of Fiskar children’s scissors 
 Two containers of sanitizing wipes  
 Zip loc bags ----- Boys – one box gallon size 

      Girls – one box quart size 
 
          
         We look forward to meeting and working with you.  Have a wonderful 
summer! 
 
       Your Partners in Education, 
 
       The First Grade Team 


